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> The latest meeting took place on March 30 at Duffy Middle School. There, students met with a group 
called Lead Local and went through a Career Cafe. With the help of Tucson community leaders ranging 
from Starbucks baristas to County attorneys, the group learned about networking and interviewing 
skills.  
>> Students enjoyed the experience and knowledge they gained from the activity. Our next meeting is 
tentatively scheduled for the end of April at Santa Rita High School.   
 


